
                                   Year 3 Newsletter                                                                                      Year 3 Newsletter  

                          Week Ending: 6th March 2020                                                                     Week Ending: 6th March 2020 

  

In Year 3 this week... 
During our English lessons this week, we continued to learn our WAGOLL. We also practised 
reading the story focussing on fluency and expression.   
In Maths, we finished our money topic and completed some arithmetic and reasoning tests.  
During science lessons this week we started our new topic ‘healthy bodies’. First, we recapped the 
main parts of the body and the five senses. We also discussed the key food groups and planned a 
healthy nutritious meal. In R4L we continued reading our class text ‘Fantastic Mr Fox’ and 
enjoyed a cosy reading session on World Book Day where we shared our favourite books with the 
rest of the class.   

Spellings   Spellings will be tested next Friday 13th March  
 
 immature       impatient       immoral       imperfect        impolite       impossible   
  
We can add –im to root words beginning with m or p.  
It changes a root word into its opposite.   

Dates/Important Reminders  

World Book Day – Thursday 5th March   
Thank you to all children who came into school dressed in their PJs and dressing gowns 
yesterday to encourage ‘cosy reading’ for World Book Day. We had a great time sharing 
our favourite books with each other and listening to different stories.   
3K Swimming starts next week! - Thursday 12th March  
Thank you to those who have paid for their child’s swimming lessons. Parent pay is still 
open to give consent and pay. Swimming for 3K will start next Thursday on 12th March. 
Please don’t forget to bring swimming costumes/ swimming trunks and a towel in a 
named bag.  
Coppice Copper Challenge  
Thank you to everyone who has brought in their spare change to add to our class bottles. 
They are filling up nicely!  
PTA – I Love You event – Friday 13th March 3.30-5pm 
The PTA are running an ‘I Love You’ event. Children can bring someone they love for a 
cake and a cuppa, make a card and then choose and wrap a special present. Tickets are 
£3.50 per child and include a drink, cake and present.   
Thanks, Miss Keight, Miss Pugh and Miss Kirby.  
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The times of these sessions are as follows: 

1.00pm – Coach to Studley Leisure Centre 

1.30 – 2.00pm – Swimming lesson 

2.15/2.30pm – Coach back to school 

Children should be collected at the normal time of 3.15pm. 

Children will be going swimming on the Thursday of every week. 

 

The swimming dates are as follows:  

3K  

March: 12th, 19th, 26th 

April: 2nd, 23rd, 30th (9th and 16th Easter) 

May: 7th, 14th, 21st, (28th Half Term) 

June: 4th, 11th 
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